
 

6 October 2017 
 
 
Bert Summers 
Darkashadows NBBT Bobtail Dobermanns 
 
By email: nbbt@bobtaildobermann.com  
 
 
Dear Mr Summers 
 
We are writing in relation to the outcome of investigations conducted in 
2016 in relation to you, your property, and your breeding operation.  
 
We confirm that no complaints received by RSPCA were substantiated in 
relation to you, your animals or their living conditions. 
 
There was insufficient evidence of any animal welfare offence, including 
tail-docking, to substantiate any offence.  
 
We thank you for your cooperation during this investigation, including your 
consent for Inspectors to enter your premises and inspect your animals 
and your facilities used for keeping and breeding animals. 
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to contact our office 
directly. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
 
Tracey Jackson LLB 
Prosecutions Officer 
RSPCA Qld 
(07) 3258 5692 
0412 923 551 
tjackson@rspcaqld.org.au 
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